
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  If you have any questions please speak to your child’s Key Worker.  

Kind regards  
The Nursery Team 

The Hoot 

Ozzy’s Little Owls 

 

w/b 12.01.15 

Books we are reading:  

 

 

 

Upcoming Events and Trips: 

Thursday 29th January – Mathematics Stay and 

Play. 

Thursday 5th February – English as an Additional 

Language Parent Workshop. 

Friday 6th March – Handa’s Surprise Edge Theatre 

trip.  

 

 

Reminders:  

We have booked an exciting trip to the Edge Theatre to 

watch Handa’s Surprise on Friday 6th March at 10.45am. 

We would be grateful if parents could volunteer to 

support us when walking the children to the theatre. 

Unfortunately, parents will not be able to watch the 

performance due to space in the theatre. Please let us 

know if you would be willing to walk with us. We will be 

leaving school at 10.15am. 

Our Nursery day routine will be changing from this week. 

In the morning, we would expect the children to take 

their photographs off their pegs and place them in their 

nests as normal. After this, children will practise writing 

their names every morning. We have stuck the children’s 

names up in each nest area for the children to take down 

and copy while sat on the carpet.  

Please remember that the Nursery gate will be shut and 

locked promptly at 9.05am every morning. This means 

that any remaining parents will have to exit through the 

office. 

 

 

 

Weekly Family Task:                                                                                                                    

Name Writing    

We are encouraging the children to write their names every morning. For the family task over the next two 

weeks, could you please support your child to learn how to write their names? This does not necessarily have 

to be using a pencil and paper, it could be using bingo markers, chalk for outside, paint, or even using shaving 

foam! Please remind children where to start when copying letters of their names.  

“You have brains in your head. You have 
feet in your shoes. You can steer yourself 
any direction you choose. You’re on your 
own. And you know what you know. And 
YOU are the one who’ll decide where to 

go…” – Dr. Seuss 
 

 

Little Red Riding Hood 


